
Class 4 2022-2023 

Thank you for a wonderful year! I am so proud of the way that everyone has 

grown, both physically (because obviously I had something to do with that, 

haha!) and academically. Repeatedly throughout the year, when other members 

of staff or visitors have come into class, they have commented on the incredible 

attitude to learning and the standard of work we produce. You should all give 

yourselves a pat on the back and a high five. 

We have covered so much this year. I feel like the children have got into the swing 

of our new Maths scheme of work and have loved the diverse nature of questioning. 

We have written stories inspired by ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’, 

William Shakespeare, ‘How to Train Your Dragon’. But there 

have been two stand out units that the children have evidently 

loved writing about and in the style of: ‘The Night Bus Hero’ by 

Onjali Q Rauf and ‘The Firework Maker’s Daughter’ by Philip 

Pullman. The calibre of writing has been exceptional. 

We have enjoyed the challenges of thinking about the Psalms, 

Jesus and His power, the themes of Betrayal and Trust at Easter, 

Places of Worship, and Prayer. We have enjoyed learning about 

Islam and Judaism too. We have melted things, evaporated 

things, grown things, flew things, pulled things, turned things in 

Science. A real smorgasbord of activities that have helped the 

children understand how God’s world works. 

We’ve learned about Italy, the biomes of the world, rivers and how 

they are made up, as well as where they are in the world, the 

civilization of the Ancient Egyptians, the Tudors and the Roman 

occupation of Britain. We have created stop motion animations, 

dabbled in podcast recordings, drawing using vector shapes, made clay 

models, painted in various styles and developed our own creative 

identities. 

We have all enjoyed a visit to Borwick Hall in some capacity, whether a residential or a 

day visit. That challenged us all and pushed us to achieve more than we thought we 

could. We have welcomed more badge wearers in class (both Ethos Group and Extra 

Milers). We have enjoyed different Zoom sessions with the RAF and with 3 Engineers. 

Our Christmas pantomime was hilarious and great fun, and 

meeting Joe, the new vicar was a highlight too. Our Italian 

monument building with you all, was a great deal of fun. 

I hope you all have enjoyed the past year. I hope you all enjoy the Summer break 

and get some rest and do lots of fun things. Don’t do anything I wouldn’t do!  

Go have fun and make memories. 

All the best and see you all in 

September. 

Mr B 


